

Professor Andrew Lambirth
University of Greenwich
Faculty of Education and Health
School of Education
Mansion House Site
Bexley Road
Eltham
London SE9 2PQ
Tel: 0208 331 9519

A.Lambirth@greenwich.ac.uk

Dear Parent/Carer,

I am writing to invite you to participate in the research element of the *Enriching Writing Project*. Your child's school is about to embark on an exciting writing project called *Enriching Writing*. It aims to enrich the teaching and learning of writing in your child's school.

In order to help guide this project and also to explore how children feel about the teaching and learning of writing we are asking parents of children in the participating schools to give permission for their children to be involved.

I have enclosed an information sheet which tells you all you need to know about the research element of the project and how your child will be involved. You are under no obligation to allow your child to be involved with the research element of this project.

If after reading the information sheet you do **NOT** want your child to participate please sign the 'optout' form provided at the bottom of this letter

If, after reading the information sheet, you have any more questions, don't hesitate to contact me or your child's class teacher.

Many thanks for your time.

Best Wishes

Professor Andrew Lambirth

Principal Investigator

Please only detach and return this slip if you would no study. Please return the form to your child's teacher b	
Name of your child:	Year Group:
Your name:	
<u>I do not want</u> my child take part in the research study	1
Your	
Signature:	Date: